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This week our year 6 children 

received their SATs results for the 

assessments they took in May. Well 

done to all year 6’s for their fantastic 

SATs results. 

We are very proud to see how our 

curriculum has provided our year 6 

children with the skills, knowledge 

and understanding to do so well in 

the SATs tests. 

Yet again, the staff and governors 

are delighted with the results!  

Thank you to all our parents for your 

continued support. 
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What’s coming up ……   

July 
 

Mon 14th – Year 6 performances of 
Aladdin 1.30pm & 6.00pm 

 
Weds 16th at 9am - Year 2 children 

moving up to juniors assembly in the 
school hall 

 
Thurs 17th – 9.15am – year 6 leavers 
service in St Saviour’s church & then 

year 6 parents are invited back to 
the school hall 

 
Thurs 17th – school closes for the 
summer break at 1.30pm (Acorns 

closes at 4.00pm) 
 

Children return to school on 
Tuesday 2nd September 

 

 

 

 
 

Tickets are still on sale for the 

performances taking place on 

Monday. There is a showing at 

1.30pm and a second one at 6pm.  

We have heard lots of amazing 

singing as they have been practicing 

and we can’t wait to see the final 

performances in action! 

 

Tickets can be purchased from the 

school office, £2 per adult, and £1 for 

children.  

 

Programmes and refreshments will be 

on sale at the performances.  

 

============================ 

 
 

Thank you to everybody who has 

attended one of coffee mornings this 

year. We hope you have enjoyed the 

opportunity to come in to school and 

hear from the children and staff about 

lots of different topics. 

 

We will be hosting more coffee 

mornings next year and hope to see  

lots of you there! 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th July 2025 

House attendance this week  

       Booth   96.96% 

      Newton          95.90% 

        Nightingale   96.62% 

        Parks         96.91% 

Overall school attendance this 

week is 96.68% 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Winning house this week … 

Parks 

 

              
 

If your child has been in school 

every day since September to the 

end of next week, please look out 

for an invitation coming home via 

parent app today inviting you to a 

special event on Wednesday 

afternoon. 

 

http://www.christchurchprimary.net/

